
Why Spelling Matters

Program

TARGET AUDIENCE: GRADE 3-9 TEACHERS AND LITERACY LEADS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND

Foundation for the Future Charter Academy’s grade 4-6 teachers know why spelling matters! After a year long
learning journey, their teachers better understand how effective spelling instruction in all disciplines strengthens
students’ ability to read, write and represent ideas. 

 

Join the FFCA team to:

Explore current research related to spelling. 
Learn three approaches to spelling upon which effective spelling practices should be based. 
Experience five spelling strategies that highlight one or more the of the approaches to effective writing.

This learning opportunity is being offered through curriculum implementation funding from Alberta Education.

Presenters

FFCA

is a K-12 public charter school in Calgary. Grade 4-6 teachers have been on a learning journey to better understand
how effective spelling instruction strengthens students’ ability to read, write and represent ideas. Although initially the
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FFCA
 

SERIES SESSIONS

Date Time

April 10, 2019 9:00 AM - 3:30 PM

 
LOCATION

FFCA - Learning Centre - 110 - 7000

Railway St. SE

FEE

$50.00

QUESTIONS?

Contact Us:
crc-register@arpdc.ab.ca
403-291-0967

REGISTER ONLINE

Visit our website to register:
crcpd.ab.ca

mailto:crc-register@arpdc.ab.ca
tel:403-291-0967
https://crcpd.ab.ca


questions were related to resources, and which one was best, the conversation has now evolved to the consideration
of key approaches to spelling. Teachers are coming to understand how these key approaches influence the
development of students ability to effectively communicate.
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